
 Year 6 

This week year 6 have been learning about discussion texts in 
literacy.  They have been exploring arguments for and against 
various subjects and have enjoyed participating in debates.  We 
have begun our half-termly assessments and children will continue 
these next week.  Children will take mock SAT tests to allow them 
to experience the tests under test conditions.  From this we can 
judge next steps for children and better prepare them for the real 
thing in May.  Please ensure children are punctual as we don't 
want them to miss the beginning of the tests. 
  
Please remember the trips to Sky Studios: 
6B - Wednesday 22nd October 
6W - Thursday 23rd October 
6S Friday 24th October 
If we do not have permission slips returned your child will not be 
able to attend.  Please also remember that children will have to be 
at school by 7:45 on the day of their trip and need to bring a 
packed lunch, jacket and wear school uniform. 


